MINERALS MANAGEMENT INCORPORATED

A Division of SCIENTIFIC SOFTWARE CORPORATION

June 18, 1976

Mr. Jerry Long

U.S. Geological Survey
P.0. Box 1809

Durango, Colorado 81301

Deaxr Jerry:

On March 1, 1976, an Application to Drill was submitted on
Filon Federal 21, Well No. 1 located 850' FSL and 2250' FWL,
Section 21, T20N, R5W. You may recall that I verbally re-
quested you hold up on approval since an alternate location
was being considered. BAn alternate was chosen and an environ-
nental inspection was done by Mr. John Keller of your office
in late March. We are now ready to proceed with this location
and have attached a new Application to Drill.

We appreciate your patience and co-operation in this matter.

Yours very trul

T Clinecd J¢Z/

J. Arnold Snell
Area Manager
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Petroleum Center Building, Suite 210, 501 Airport Drive, Farmington, New Mexico 87401 / (505) 327-4441
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